
CRA Newsletter, 9-9-2019 

 
Message from the Principal 

Please don’t bring your dogs to school anytime during the school day… for drop off, pick up or 

other times in between, even if they are on a leash.  Some children are allergic to dogs or may be 

afraid of them.  Dogs are not allowed off leash on the school grounds or in the park.  Thank you 

for being considerate of others. 

-Kent Fuller, Principal 

 

Lunch Accounts 

The hot lunch program is going strong, and our great kitchen crew continues to provide 

delicious and nutritious lunches for our students and staff.  Parents, please monitor your 

student/s lunch account/s and make sure they pay ahead of time for school lunch.   

 
Family Lunch Week 

Parents, please join your child this week during their lunch time for family lunch on the front 

lawn.  If you’d like, bring a blanket to sit on and after lunch enjoy some cake for dessert, 

courtesy of our kitchen staff.  (Come even if it rains…we’ll find a place indoors. :)  

            Tuesday, Sept. 10:                    1
st
 grade   11:30-12:10 

                                                            4
th
 grade  12:00-12:40 

            Wednesday, Sept. 11:               3
rd
 grade  11:50-12:30 

                                                            6
th
 grade  12:20-1:00 

            Thursday, Sept. 12:                  2
nd

 grade  11:40-12:20 

                                                            5
th
 grade  12:10-12:50 

 

Are you a 4th-6th grader who loves to sing?   
Join Ms. Susan for  
**Early Bird Upper Chorus** 
Friday mornings- Sept. 13-Nov. 1, 2019    
7:45-8:30 a.m.   in the Music Room 
Sign up by emailing Susan Swidnicki:  sswidnicki@canyonrimacademy.org 

 
JUMP TEAM TRYOUTS 
Jump Team is a performing jump rope team that practices every Wednesday from 3:30-4:30 
October through April.  Jump Team performs at other schools in conjunction with the American 
Heart Association.  
4th, 5th & 6th graders, are invited to come try out for the CRA Jump Team. 
Tuesday, September 17th & Wednesday, September 18th 
 

Tryouts will be in the gym right after school…. 

--4th graders may try out on Tuesday, September 17th.  

--5th & 6th graders may try out on Wednesday, Sept. 18th.    

(If your child can't make their scheduled day, feel free to send them the other day of 
tryouts.  Just have them tell us their grade before they start.)  

Keep practicing your jump rope skills including: 
crossies, bell, skier, jumping to the beat, etc. 
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Feel free to show any other tricks you would like to share! 
Please Note:  In order to be fair to all those interested in participating on the Jump Team, all 
students will be required to tryout--including those who have previously been on the team. If 
you have questions, contact Katie Olson, ktpolson@gmail.com   

 

CALENDAR 
Wednesday, Sept. 11:      Romney’s class Field Trip to Silver Lake, 9:00-12:40 
Thursday, Sept. 12:          Gonzalez & Schaub classes, Field Trip to Silver Lake, 9:00-12:40 
                                             3rd Grade Field Trip to Red Butte Gardens, 12:00-3:00 
Friday, Sept. 20:                PTO Carnival, 5:00-8:00 p.m. 
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